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To whom it may concern

I object to the inclusion of Epping into the seat of Berowra on the following grounds:

1. Epping and North Epping residents are more likely to work in Bennelong
(Macquarie Park;
2, Epping and North Epping residents are more likely to shop in Bennelong (Macquarie     
          Centre);
3, Epping and North Epping residents children are more likely to attend school in
Bennelong        (Epping Boys High School, Marist Brothers Eastwood);
4, Historical links (Epping Eastwood Football Club)
5, Geographical location. The Lane Cove River valley is a natural boundary between
Epping and      Cheltenham, and similarly with North Epping and Pennant Hills.

Attached map shows a possible resolution of the matter.

Regards

Alister
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